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doptions for the summer months have
A been inconsistent; great one week, then

terrible for the next few weeks. Overall, a
little discouraging, due in large part to the contin-
uing foreclosure situation and insecurity about the
future. Most animal shelters and rescue facilities
say they have never seen it so bad.

The garage sale hosted by Marcia Watkins on
July 26th was phenomenal! Our thanks to every-
one who donated good stuff to make this sale a
success. Marcia is already accumulating a few
things for the next sale, probably on October 16.
Be sure to check the News section on our new
web site (read about it on page 7), www.dobiesan-
dlittlepawsrescue.org (or just call us), in case of a
last-minute change. It will also provide location
and contact information.

Our photo contest was also a popular event.
Thanks to ALL of you who submitted pictures of
your dear pets. There were over two hundred of
them! It was so difficult to choose the winners,
because that meant that the others did not win.
Please know thag, if your picture was not chosen,
it wasn’t because it was less deserving or your dog
not as cute as those chosen. The judges weighed
such things as focus, contrast, the dog’s expression
and posture, and how interesting the setting was.
We did not consider how much we had liked some
of the dogs personally and/or their owners, and
we didn’t give favoritism to adopters who regular-

ly donate to us. We tried to be as objective as
possible, and we hope you enjoy the results. I
wish we could have printed these pictures in color!
We are planning to display those that did not win,
in color, on our new web site, and hopefully in
future newsletters.

It occurred to me that small-dog owners might
not enjoy looking at pictures of Dobermans half
of next year on the calendar pages displaying these
winners, so we created two calendars: one with
Dobies, the other with small and medium-sized
dogs and non-Dobies. The pictures of all of these
dogs are shown on pages 4 through 6. Winners
will receive their calendar free of charge, but we
hope others will wish to order one or both calen-
dars for just $20 each to cover our costs. The cal-
endar pictures will also be in color. Please let us
know by October 1 if you plan to order one or
both calendars, as our cost per calendar will
decrease, the more we order.

As always, we appreciate the help given by all
of you who help us with donations, transporting
dogs, dog-walking, networking, and everything
else you have done. With your help, we have res-
cued and placed well over 9,000 dogs. Thank
you!
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